
 

 

Caltrans District Four has changed its lane closure report page.  You will not be redirected; however, you 

may access planned closure information at a new address.  Please visit 

http://www.lcswebreports.dot.ca.gov/lcswebreports/ for Caltrans District 4 as well as the entire state of 

California’s planned lane closure schedule.  Caltrans also provides real time information on closures that 

are in place statewide at www.quickmap.dot.ca.gov.  Thank you for visiting this page.  We hope you 

enjoy the enhanced access to the planned and real time road work schedules available at the new 

pages. 
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